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Dear Professor Balaguer:
(=]

We look forward to receiving the reprints you have sent 1

I am especially happy to hear that you are plamning a comprehensive

paper which I suppose will cover the recent work in Exponential
Sums, as this will give your interesting results a much broade
readership.

With best regards.

Sincerely yours,

e

ILBEITLA D, BRAM
Mathematics Branch
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